The Rotary Club of Toronto Eglinton: March 23, 2020
To my Rotary friends and family in the Toronto area:
Undoubtedly, the current COVID-19 pandemic and the provincial emergency has impacted everyone. As individuals, we all need to pay close attention to our actions that will help contain and mitigate the pandemic. As Rotarians, our attention will naturally turn toward the needs of the vulnerable segments of society. Some members of Rotary Toronto Eglinton are thinking about how, during this time of “social distancing”, we can serve the community in practical and tangible ways. Therefore, I am reaching out to  a few of the Rotary Clubs within proximity to our club to discuss:
1) What actions would be helpful to the community in the weeks, and perhaps months, to come? We are initiating discussion within our club on this and I’m sure many other clubs are doing the same.
2) Are there ways in which we could pool our resources, financial or people-power, to deliver services to the community we are all a part of.
I look forward to hearing from you and would be happy to explore options.
With sincere regards,
Nilam Bedi  President  Toronto Eglinton Rotary Club
Tel. 416-629-8907  nilam.bedi@gmail.com

